
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 February 2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

Following the recent BBC articles highlighting our school, we were kindly gifted a Dyson Detect Absolute from the 

James Dyson Foundation to use to raise additional funds for our pupils. All proceeds raised will be used to fund our 

Breakfast Club provision.  

  

From tomorrow, Thursday 2 February, we are running a raffle for parents, pupils, staff and the community which 

includes three fantastic prizes, as shown below.  

 

Tickets are £1 per strip and will be on sale until morning registration on Wednesday 8 February. The draw will be 

made on Thursday 9 February.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and good luck! 

 

Helen Haunch 

Principal 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

FUNDRAISING RAFFLE 
Raising money for our Breakfast Club provision 

£1 a strip 
 
First Prize 
(Kindly donated by the James Dyson Foundation) 

  Retails at £629.99 
 

Second Prize 

Value £25 

Third Prize 

  Bobby the Dinocorn, lovingly made by Mrs Khan  

 
 

The winning tickets will be drawn on Thursday 9 February 
 


